
Coley Street School
Newsletter

”Always our best”

Term 1 - Monday 20 March 2023

Contact Information:
Peter Kemp - Principal

principal@coleystreet.school.nz

Office - Ph 06 3638117

office@coleystreet.school.nz

Website: www.coleystreet.school.nz

Term Dates:
Term 1: Mon 30 Jan - Thursday 6 April

Term 2: Wednesday 26 April - Friday 30 June
Term 3: Monday 17 July - Friday 22 September

Term 4: Monday 9 October - Wednesday 13 December

Important Dates:
● Friday 24 March - Assembly, 10.10am
● Friday 31 March - Assembly, 10.10am
● Thursday 6 April - End of Term 1
● Monday 24 April - Teacher Only Day, School Closed
● Tuesday 25 April - ANZAC Day Public Holiday, School Closed
● Wednesday 26 April - Term 2 begins

From the ‘Deputy Principal’s Desk’

Dear Whanau,

Welcome to Week 8.
A huge thank you to the parents and staff that supported the Inter-school swimming
sports last Wednesday in Levin. Seeing how many of our students placed in events at this
morning’s assembly and listening to the happy banter as children returned to school, it is
clear to see that days when we get to represent our school really boosts our students
confidence and self esteem.
Mr Kemp was at the Assembly to present the swimming certificates. It was great seeing
how well he looks and how mobile he is. We look forward to his return to school this
Wednesday.
On Thursday the senior students have a Farm trip followed by a Sleepover at school
before returning to the farm for planting flax and checking our “hinaki” (eel pots). This is
a great opportunity to see different environments in our community and experience
some hand on farm activities. A big thank you to the number of parents that are
supporting this Education Outside the Classroom opportunity.
We are very fortunate at Coley Street School to have a dedicated Support Staff team,
who are always so willing to go the extra mile for your children and to support the
teachers. These people work in the background doing jobs that many of us are not
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even aware of. Thank you, Pam, Ann, Trevor, Aimee, Lisa, Kimmy, Kim, Alison, Alice and
Marie for the support and encouragement you all bring towards building the positive
learning environment we have here at Coley Street School.

Regards Whaea Tina

Positive Behaviour 4 Learning Focus of the Week

PB4L Focus of the

Week … we will be

focusing this week on:

’Te Taha

Whanau’ -

Social well

being

● Building a strong

culture of

togetherness

● Build class spirit

● Building strong

relationships with

children staff and

whanau

Kaupapa Cards

Kakapo House

Jade - Te Taha Tinana

Kiwi House

Avah - Te Taha Whanau

Takahe House

Tyson - Te Taha Hinengaro

Weka House

Zoey - Te Taha Hinengaro

Welcome to …

A warm welcome to our new student:
Emily starts in Room 6 today. We wish her a happy and successful time at Coley Street

School

Students of the Week:

PRINCIPAL AWARD
Jeremy Parfitt for his consistent cheerful and pleasant approach in all he does.

He has a strong commitment to Taha Wanau
ROOM 1

Spencer for Taha Hinengaro. You have been really focused this week. Awesome work!
ROOM 2

Cairo for using her Taha Hinengaro by making positive choices towards her learning.
ROOM 3

Anahera for using her Taha Whanau by being a kind and caring student.
ROOM 4

Milla for her exceptional swimming at Interschools. Taha Tinana.
ROOM 5

Benjamin for using his Taha Whanau and settling well into school.
ROOM 6

Alex for working so hard in class and using his Taha Hinengaro.



ROOM 7
Rea for consistently working hard and using her Taha Hinengaro.

ROOM 10
Royal for using Taha Wairua and trying harder tasks

SENIOR HUB
Tiara for Taha Hinengaro in all her school work

Leighton for showing Taha Hinengaro in making great decisions

Interschool Swimming team

Junior Swimming

School Notices

LATE TO SCHOOL ???
A large number of children are coming to school late everyday!!!!`
Being late to school is disruptive for everyone, important notices and instructions for the
day are being missed, it makes it difficult for children to settle in and participate in the
school day and this affects their learning.
There is a concern around safety for us when children do not turn up in the morning.

School starts at 8.45am, aim to be here at 8.30am please.



JUNIOR RUGBY MUSTER
This Saturday 25th March, 10am - 12pm, Easton Park
ALL GIRLS - Mini Drills with some of the players of the Womans Senior team
ALL BOYS - Mini Drills with some of the players of the Men's Senior team
See their Rugby Facebook page for more info




